
TO all my family:  With special emphasis on those who've lived in or have special 
memories of Egg Harbor while growing up. 
FROM: Rich Woldt 608-712-7880 

  

Egg Harbor Historical Society and Egg Harbor Township's 150 year 
Sesquicentennial Celebration! 
  
Egg Harbor can be very proud of our Egg Harbor Historical Society and the work their doing to capture 
memories of living in Egg Harbor Township, as well as the hard work they're doing to organize a summer 
of celebrations. I'm attaching a link to their "our" news letter appropriately named the "HATCHLINGS." 
Pass it on to all your friends and family. If it doesn't load, go to my web site www.RichWoldt.com and 
download it from there.  
  
I'm trying to contact my Woldt and Schneider relatives who've lived, grew up in, or have memories of 
Egg Harbor they'd like to share and be included in one of the future books being published by the 
historical society.  
  
I'd like them to go to www.RichWoldt.com and email me their memories. Please email your memories to 
Rich@RichWoldt.com and place "Egg Harbor Memories" in the subject line so I can sort and pass 
them on to the historical society. I'll attempt to condense them before forwarding them to the society 
at eggharborwihistory@gmail.com. You can also send a copy to them as that will help make sure they 
see all your input. Please send your memories as a word document so they can be more easily edited. If 
you send a pdf file I doubt anyone will have time to retype it.  
  

Please pass this email on to all our relatives or for that matter anyone you know 
who might offer memories and PICTURES to our society. Sending pictures already 

scanned is a great help. FYI, the society has had a great response so far with memories ranging from 

one page to 12 pages long. 
  

As many of you know, I've been trying for years to create a "Baseball Hall of 
Fame" in Door County. The latest investment at the Pub is dead so I plan to give the trophy case 

and it's contents to the Egg Harbor baseball team this summer. They're remodeling and I hope it, with 

Dad's trophy will be with them for many years to come. In line with that hope, I've suggested 
to the society that we have a project focused on recapturing memories of 
baseball in Egg Harbor. Consequently if anyone has pictures they'd like to share along with a story 

with each picture telling who's in the picture, when it was taken, etc. that would be greatly appreciated. 
  

YES! THE EGG HARBOR INDIANS WERE GOOD, BUT WOULD THEY BE 
ABLE TO BEAT....   
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FRITZ WOLDT'S TEAM?  
  

  

 
OR HERMAN WOLDT'S TEAM? 

  

 
 

 GOD ONLY KNOWS AND HE AIN'T TELLING!  If you have any other ideas or 

suggestions, call me!  I have both a Facebook page and LinkedIN account if I could ever learn how to use 
them. 
  
Bye for now!   Rich Woldt   Rich@RichWoldt.com   Go to www.RichWoldt.com for updates.  608-712-
7880. 
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